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22nd October, 2019  
   

Dear Parents, 
 
Staff Development Day  

Just a reminder that we have our Staff Development Day this Friday 25th October. There will be no 
supervision for students on this day.  

 

Friday’s Awards Assembly 
Due to the Staff Development Day this Friday we will have our awards assembly next Friday the 1st 
November. 
 

Headstart  
Our first Headstart session begins tomorrow from 9 until 10.30am. All Kinder families for 2020 were 
emailed with full details.  We are really looking forward to welcoming our new Kinder students for 
next year. 
 

Year 6 Graduation  

The Year Graduation Mass and dinner is on Wednesday 11th December. The Graduation Mass is at 
5pm followed by the dinner at the Wyong Milk Factory Tavern. 
Tickets for the parent meal are now available on QKR and are $30 per person. Families are able to 
purchase one ticket per parent.  If you would like to bring an additional adult please contact the 
school office and discuss it with me.  
 
We are looking forward to celebrating this important milestone with you and our beautiful Year 6 
children. 
 
Year 6 Fun Day  

We now have a date to add to the calendar for the Year 6 Fun Day. It will be on Monday 18th November.  

 

Rain Jackets  
If you have not yet done so can you please return any rain jackets you still have at home asap. They 
will now be embroidered with the school crest. 
 
Labelling all Children’s Items 

With the weather warming up, children will take off their jackets and leave them around the school 
resulting in lots of lost jackets and jumpers. Can you please ensure your children’s items are all 
labelled with their name so they can be returned to them. Thank you for your help with this. 

 

Soccer Program  
The Central Coast Mariners are running a soccer program for the whole school. This program will be 
run at school each Friday so all students will be required to wear their sports uniform on these days.  
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Yvette Owens 

PRINCIPAL 
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 From the REC 
 

Learning Scripture In The  

Year 3/4 Gold Classroom 

 
Last term, 3/4 Gold were learning about Mission. We created headlines that captured the 
significance of Luke's Gospel reading, 'The Mission of the Twelve'. Below are a few examples of how 
we interpreted and developed a deeper understanding of the scripture passage. 

 

 

 

2019 Socktober Fundraiser 

Thank you to the children and families who generously donated to the 2019 Socktober 
Fundraiser. We raised $235! On Thursday, the school captains will be representing our 
school and giving our donation during the Broken Bay Mission Mass.  
 

   
 
 
 



Parent Spirituality Invitation 

 

Parish Community and School Communities Mass Invitation                               
Our Parish Community and Parish School Communities are invited to come together to celebrate.  
Please join in this Mass to celebrate our wonderful wide community. 

We especially invite our youth and all the children who have received Sacraments this year. 
24th November, 5pm, Sunday night Mass, St John Fisher School Hall, followed by a Sausage Sizzle.  
Please RSVP Jo at:  wyongparish@bbcatholic.org.au 
 

   
 

Upcoming Celebrations 

Term 4 Dates 

● Tuesday 5th of November, Stage 1 Mass, St Cecilia’s Church, Wyong at 9:15am 
● Monday 11th of November, Remembrance Day School Liturgy at 11:15am 
● Friday 22nd of November, St Cecilia’s School Liturgy at 11:15am 
● Monday 2nd of December, Andrew Chin and Student Christmas Concert at 6:30pm 
● Monday 9th of December, End of Year Mass at 10am 
● Wednesday 11th of December, Year 6 Graduation Mass at 5pm 

 
God Bless 
Mrs Jamie Dowling 
Religious Education Coordinator 

  

YOU’RE INVITED…… 
BROKEN BAY DIOCESE 

PARENT SPIRTUALITY 

DAY 

-------------------------------
------ 

WE ARE ALL 

CALLED TO BE 

LEADERS 

BE INSPIRED, EXCITED 

AND ENCOURAGED 

-------------------------------
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From the FLO 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
I hope that you all enjoyed the holiday break and are ready for a busy term. 
 
Storytime will be in the library after assembly on Friday 1st November for pre-schoolers.  
Please join us. 
 

 
 
Share the Journey means – telling your friends and family when things are a bit tough – finding 
others who have been through something similar – connecting with your community – finding a 
health professional you trust – connecting on social media – giving your pet a cuddle – organisations 
working together for the best possible wellbeing of everyone – sharing your stories with others – 
creating a sense of security within families and communities – reaching out to someone who might 
need your help - decreasing the isolation people feel when things aren’t great. 
 (Mental Health Month - A Way Ahead Initative) 
 

 
Have a lovely week, 
 
Mrs Bernadette Daniel 

Family Liaison Officer 

 

 
 
 



School News 

Linen Roster 
Term 4 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

School Banking                                                                                                

We would like to thank all students and parents who have participated in the School Banking 

program this year.  The final day for banking this year will be Tuesday 17th December 2019.           

The last day you are able to redeem a prize will be Tuesday 26th November 2019 as they can take 

up to 2 weeks to be received. We will resume school banking next year on Tuesday 11th February 

2020. 

We wish you and your families a safe and happy holidays and look forward to seeing as many 

bankers as possible next year. 

Canteen News 
 

SPOOKY SPECIAL TREAT DAY!! Wednesday 30th October 
Cut off day for orders is this Friday 25th October, Only available on QKR! 

 
 

 

 

 

New Summer Menu 
A copy of the Summer Menu is available on the school website and on the Qkr! App. 
Why not try the Mini Quiche Meal Deal Special 
Your choice of Cheese & Bacon or Spinach and Fetta Mini Quiche plus a small side salad, Delicious! 
Chicken and Salad Wrap is back! Enjoy this classic favourite with crispy salad and creamy mayo 
during Term 4. 

 
New Recess Items 
Fresh for the warm months ahead 

 Cheese and Crunchy Veg Cups                                                                                                              

Tasty cheese chunks plus crispy celery sticks, cucumber and sweet cherry tomatoes all for just $1.50! 

 Salsa Cups.                                                                                                                                               

Chunky mild tomato salsa served with crispy corn chips – just 90c!  

Available for purchase over the counter at recess. 
 
Mrs Catherine Berry 
Canteen Manager 

Week  2 Carolyn Arnold 

Week  3  Rebecca Ham 

Week  4 Allison Rosee 

Week  5 Kyly Slattery 

Week  6 Julia Webster 

Week  7 Amy Martin 

Week 8 Kristy Clouten 

Week 9 Kyly Slattery 

Uniform Shop 
The Uniform Shop, located next to the Multipurpose Room, is 
opened on Monday and Friday mornings from 8.45am-
9.15am and Friday afternoons from 2.45pm-3.15pm. 

Book Club 
Book Club issue 7 closes on the 1st November  
 

http://boozedancing.wordpress.com/2013/10/24/booze-news-halloween-cocktail-recipes-from-beluga-vodka-and-captain-morgan-spiced-rum/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/
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CANTEEN  
SPOOKY SPECIAL TREAT DAY!! 

 
WHEN? Wednesday Week 3 

30th October (yes, the date has changed). 
 

WHAT? Horrible Hot Dogs 
Glee Sparkling Fruit Juice 

Assorted Surprise Spooky Treats 
 

HOW? Only available via QKR! Online Ordering 
Orders must be in by Friday 25Th October! 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.sitheux.be/spip.php?page=evenement&id_article=3779
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/


 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Congratulations to the following students for their achievements 

 

Academic Achievement 
 
Kinder Blue Aaliyana A Kinder Gold Ashlin W 

1 Gold Asha Davis 1/2 Blue Logan H 

2 Gold Zarli H 3 Blue Zoie P 

3/4 Gold Isaac L 4 Blue Juliette O 

5 Blue Kiah G 5 Gold Matilda C 

6 Blue Charlotte S 6 Gold Emily N 
Music Grace C 3B Japanese Aliza M 4B 

 
Personal Best 
 
Kinder Blue Cohen J Kinder Gold Lilian N 

1 Gold Angel J 1 / 2 Blue Keithen L 

2 Gold Andrew W 3 Blue Keely W 

3/4 Gold Aaliah L 4 Blue Kaylee C 

5 Blue Emily C 5 Gold Tamara A 

6 Blue Caitlyn W 6 Gold Zahra K 
Music Rosario R 3/4G Japanese Bowen L 5B 

Library Bentley C KG Library Brayden H KG 

 

PBL Award  
 
Kinder Blue Grace B Kinder Gold Avayah Y 

1 Gold Hudson B 1 / 2 Blue Hunter K 

2 Gold Jack W 3 Blue Isaac R 

3/4 Gold Lakiah J 4 Blue Hunter V 

5 Blue Bella L 5 Gold Olivia C 

6 Blue Cohen P 6 Gold Liabelle T 
Music Tahlia M 3B Japanese Kiarna J 6G 

 
 

 



Principal’s Light of Learning Award 

 

 
 

 
Kinder Blue: Lillianna G 
For being a helpful, polite and kind class member. Lillianna always tries her best 
and is a pleasure to teach. Thank you Lillianna! 

Kinder Gold: Isabella S 
For  being a friendly, kind and patient class member who consistently tries her best 

1 Gold: Noah M 
For always demonstrating positive behaviours and attitudes in all areas of his 
learning 

1/2 Blue: Sophie M 
Sophie is a kind friend and helps people in the playground who are on their own 

2 Gold: Toby R 
For being a calm and kind student who is ready to learn 

3 Blue: Aditi P 
For bringing an enthusiastic attitude to her learning in all areas, with creative ideas 
and thoughts 

3/4 Gold: Mikayla A 
For trying hard to challenge herself when working through the zone of confusion in 
Mathematics 

4 Blue: Ethan W 
For his enthusiasm and motivation towards learning and his positive attitude 
towards his peers 

5 Blue: Abbey S 
For always being a kind and helpful friend who tries hard and has a growth 
mindset 

5 Gold: Bodhi T 
Bodhi uses a growth mindset to strive to do his best in all areas of learning. He 
includes others and is a gentle and caring friend 

6 Blue: Ethan M 
 For always leading by example. She is a kind and courteous person who is a great 
role model for others 

 6 Gold: Sebastian G 
For striving to do his personal best in all of his learning. He is a kind and caring 
class member who always lends a helping hand to others 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

SAVE THE DATE 

7th December 2019 
Wyong Community Bank © Branch of Bendigo Bank is inviting singers and soloists to perform at its 
annual Carols by Candlelight event, to be held on Saturday 7th December 2019.  
 
The Carols are a traditional community event held in Wyong attracting over 1,000 people each year. 
The Wyong Community Bank © Branch of Bendigo Bank Carols by Candlelight will be held in Alison 
Rd, Wyong allowing the spectacular production to continue to grow with a huge line up of 
entertainment, a visit from Santa and of course, its highly anticipated fireworks finale.  
 
Wyong Community Bank © Branch of Bendigo Bank will be inviting performers to submit a 
Performers Expression of Interest application which will be available September 2019. 
 
All Enquiries: Please contact Jackie or Mark on 02 43538800 or email 
wyong.mailbox@bendigoadelaide.com.au 


